CHRISTIAN EDUCATION HOUR 

Class:

                    Teachers:

Early Childhood (Ages 0-3 years)
Parents

Preschool (Ages 4-5 years)
Joanna Woodsmall, Debbie Giles
Primary (Grades 2 & 3)
Veronika Sukup, Bonnie Beachy
Middler (Grades 4 & 5)
Jim Beachy, Doris Weaver

Junior High (Grades 6, 7, & 8)
Dana Bumbalough, Matt Pflederer
Youth (Grades 9-12)
Evie Shellenberger
Adult Class:  A discussion of Money Enough by Douglas Hicks will be led by Wendell Lantz
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Luke 13:1-9

1  At that very time there were some present who told him about the Galileans whose blood Pilate had mingled with their sacrifices.  2  He asked them, “Do you think that because these Galileans suffered in this way they were worse sinners than all other Galileans?  3  No, I tell you; but unless you repent, you will all perish as they did.  4  Or those eighteen who were killed when the tower of Siloam fell on them—do you think that they were worse offenders than all the others living in Jerusalem?  5  No, I tell you; but unless you repent, you will all perish just as they did.”

6  Then he told this parable: “A man had a fig tree planted in his vineyard; and he came looking for fruit on it and found none.  7  So he said to the gardener, ‘See here! For three years I have come looking for fruit on this fig tree, and still I find none. Cut it down!  Why should it be wasting the soil?’  8  He replied, ‘Sir, let it alone for one more year, until I dig around it and put manure on it.  9  If it bears fruit next year, well and good; but if not, you can cut it down.’”

Questions for reflection

1. How have you been “watered and tilled” to produce fruit?

2. How would you describe the fruit your life is expected to bear?

3. What fruit do you see in the lives of others, at PMF, at your workplace, in the

community?

4. Is there evidence of fruitlessness?

5. What kind of “seeking the Lord” will encourage fruitfulness?

PAOLI MENNONITE FELLOWSHIP
March 3, 2013
We welcome all persons

to worship, study and fellowship with us as we continually

seek to be faithful disciples of Jesus


Anticipating Resurrection

Focus: We will seek the Lord and be fruitful
Gathering to Worship
Gathering Song – H 17  We gather together
Call to Worship 

Welcome and Introductions
Singing our Faith 
SJ 40  As rain from the clouds
SS 116  I saw a tree by the riverside
Offering    - Special offering for March is for the Food Pantry.
Hearing the Word
Confession and Assurance

Children’s Story

Scripture:  Luke 13: 1-9
Meditation – Congregational reflection on the text
Sharing Joys and Concerns / Prayer
Announcements 

Benediction 

PASTOR-ELDER TEAM

   Rebecca Kauffman, Pastor


      
653-4140
   Matt Pflederer, Pastor



      (574) 606-6727

   Marlene Beachy




723-0737

   Mica Beauregard 




723-4502

   Ted Larrison





723-3826

MINISTERS
  All the congregation

CHURCH OFFICE


 

  Pastors:
Rebecca Kauffman;
Office Hours - Tues 9-4, Wed 12-4, Thurs 1-5
          
Matt Pflederer;  
Office Hours – Tues, Wed, Thurs, Fri. 9:00 am – 3:00 pm
  Secretary:  Andrew Blount, office hours on Friday
  Phone: (812) 723-2414;    Fax:  (812) 723-3515     email:  mennos.paoli@gmail.com
  Address:  2589 N. CR 100 W., Paoli, IN   47454





OUR COVENANT

In covenanting together, we affirm that Jesus Christ is Lord.  We gratefully acknowledge him as our Lord and accept his teaching as the way to live.  We recognize the importance of:

· Regular Bible study, worship with others, and prayer as a vital part of our Christian life.

· Taking each other seriously, contributing our gifts and caring for one another in love to strengthen the Christian body.

· Living and sharing the Good News as Christ has taught us and as the Holy Spirit enables.

	TODAY   March 3, 2013 (worship at 9:30)

	NEXT SUNDAY   March 3, 2013 (worship at 9:30)

	Lent 3: “Anticipating Resurrection”
	Lent 4: “Anticipating Resurrection”

	Worship Leader:
	Matt Pflederer
	
	Worship Leader:
	Evie Shellenberger

	Music Leader:
	Andrew Blount
	
	Music Leader:
	Marlene Beachy

	Meditation:
	Corporate reflection on the text
	
	Meditation:
	Rebecca Kauffman

	Greeter:
	Mishelle Lewellyn
	
	Greeters:
	Evie & Wally Shellenberger

	Nursery:
	Darlene Larrison & Bill Johnson
	
	Nursery:
	Darren Bender-Beauregard & Dana Bumbalough

	A.V.:
	Larry Lehman
	
	AV:
	Larry Lehman

	
	
	
	
	



TODAY
We are in the third Sunday of Lent.  This morning we will be gathered around the text as a congregation in order to hear what insights, thoughts, and questions you bring to this text regarding the life of PMF and your own.  
NEXT SUNDAY
The story of the Prodigal son is very familiar to many people. Read it again this week - Luke 15: 11-32. What catches your attention this time? In what ways have you been reconciled with God? 

Please return your completed Congregational Gift Discernment Response form by Sun. Mar 10.

1:00 – 3:00 pm – First practice for those involved in our April Music Program. Bring your calendars and lunch. Please let Marlene know if you can’t be there. 

THIS WEEK

Fri. 8th, 3:15 pm – PET at church

Sat. 9th – IN-MI Southern Region Meeting in Indianapolis; Rebecca will attend.
UPCOMING 

Wed. Mar. 13 – Large Group

Sat. Mar. 16th – Central District Conference regional meeting in Trenton, OH; Matt will attend.
ANNOUNCEMENTS
Volunteers are needed for Susan Classen’s Cedars of Peace reconstruction project. Dates are March 14, 15, & 16, for one day or multiple days. Contact Wendell Lantz to volunteer or for more info.

Interested in a family friendly spring break trip to Mississippi, March 25-29?  Talk to Lonnie.

Peacebuilders Camp for youth at Koinonia Farm in GA – Dates set: June 17-22 for ages 13-14; and June 24-29 for ages 11-12. PMF has some campership funds available to assist with registration and transportation. Talk to Ted or Matt if interested. 
Mutual Aid fund update: There is approximately $3,400 in the Mutual Aid account, which includes gifts in 2013 as well as several previous years. Thank you for your generosity over the years! May God bless these gifts to bring healing, hope, and praise. 

Find a new issue of “World Ark” from Heifer International and The Mennonite in the magazine rack.

FOR PRAYER
Pray for Audrey Thill and other Goshen College students in their Study-Service term in Cambodia. Pray for safety, openness to learning, and spiritual growth. 

Pray for those experiencing loss or grief, including Leslie Wilson, Betty Thill, Deb Giles, and others.

Pray for those in our congregation with health related needs: Dietrich Sears, Hannah Ford, Mickey Lewellyn, Danny Parsons, Sam Giles, and others.

Praise God for Brad and Brenna Graber who arrived in Paris, France, at the end of January to begin a three-year Mennonite Mission Network assignment as youth workers in a collaborative ministry among Mennonite congregations. Pray for them as they adapt to a new language, culture and ministry. 













